
S i r  E l l i s  K a d o o r i e  ( S )  P r i m a r y  S c h o o l  
9 Eastern Hospital Road, Sookunpo, Hong Kong 
Tel: 2577 3489    Fax: 2882 4520    Web: www.sekps.edu.hk    E-mail: webmaster@sekps.edu.hk 
 

 

Seize the Day        Seize the Day        Seize the Day       Seize the Day       Seize the Day 

Our Vision: Develop fully pupils’ potentials 
Equip them with life-long learning skills 
Help them integrate into local community 
Develop a global outlook 

 Our Mission: It is our mission to provide a positive learning environment that enhances each child's 
opportunity to learn and to develop through educational programme which recognizes the 
need for growth in moral, intellectual, physical, social and athletic skills, knowledge and 
attitude. 

 

  
22nd July, 2022 

  Circular 54 /2021-22 
Dear Parents, 

 

A reported case of SEKPS parent having positive R.A.T. result (July 22, 2022) 

      

We were notified by a parent of P2 today that s/he was tested positive with R.A.T. while the student was tested 

negative.  The parent attended the prize-giving ceremony yesterday (21/7).  The last day this student 

attended school was also July 21, 2022 (Thursday) and s/he has no siblings studying in our school.  The 

school has already put forward the follow-up measures immediately: 

 

1. Cleaned and sanitized the hall, classrooms and washrooms thoroughly. 

2.  Reminded teachers, students and staff who had close contact with the student to take note of their health 

 conditions. 

3. Reported the case to EDB. 

 

     We will have close contact with the CHP, and follow up with the health conditions of all teachers, staff 

and students. Parents are reminded to undergo R.A.T. for their child and upload the result to eClass before 

coming to school every day. Parents should not bring their child to school if the R.A.T. has shown to be 

positive. Parents could get more information about the COVID-19 virus from the CHP website: 

https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/index.html or contact them at 2125 1111 / 2125 1122. For enquiries, 

please do not hesitate to contact Deputy Headmaster, Mr. Chow at 2577 3489.  

 

     We sincerely wish the parent to recover soon. We thank you for your attention to the above matter and 

parents are advised to take precautionary measures to minimize the risk of contracting the COVID-19 virus 

during the holidays.    

 

     Wishing everyone a healthy and safe weekend! 

 

 
 

Ms YU Hing-yin 
(Headmistress) 

 


